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Attendance last week 
( 20.1.25— 24.1.25) 
 
(Whole School Target—
97%) 
 
Barn Owls – 97.66% 
Hawk Owls—96.91% 
Eagle Owls– 94.25% 
 

A reminder to all parents please: 

 

If your child has any vomiting and/or diarrhoea, with or 

without illness, it is important that they stay away from 

school for 48hrs following the last  

episode. This helps to reduce the risk of any illness 

spreading to other children and adults. 
If you are unsure, or have any  

questions, please contact the school for advice.  

Garras Local Governing Body (LGB) 

 

We are currently recruiting governors 

for our school. We need to fill parent 

and community categories; there are  

six meetings every year and you would 

be required to carry out one school vis-

it every term.  

 

This equates roughly to around 15-20 

hours every academic year. There are a 

number of skills that our governors 

bring to the table that benefit the 

school , and I am sure that you will 

have some, if not all of them!!  

 

An education background, while useful, 

is not essential, and there is plenty of 

training available. 

 

If you are interested, or know someone 

who is, or you would like more  

information, please contact Mrs Venturi 

in the office.  

 

DIARY DATES 

Wed 28 Jan SATS Club 

Fri 31st Jan Will Keating workshop 

Wed 4th SATS Club 

Fri 7th Feb Y5/Y6 Bible workshop 

Wed 11th Feb SATS Club 

Mon 17th Feb to     
Fri 21st Feb 

Spring Half– Term Holidays 

Mon 24th Feb INSET DAY 

 Mon 3rd March Hall of Cornwall with Will Keating  

Thu 3rd April  
Easter service at Mawgan Church 
2pm 

Staff update 
 
We are delighted to announce that we have successfully 
appointed a teacher for Barn Owls. Miss Martin, will be 
joining us from Monday next week to work alongside Miss 
Bird in her final week, ensuring a smooth handover. She is 
very excited to be joining us and I'm sure you will all give 
her a warm Garras welcome. 
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